
Get Well Soon Mrs Roy  As you may have realised, Mrs Roy has 
not been in school for the last couple of weeks.  She is not very well 
and we have arranged for Mrs Sylvia Galinsky to work in partnership 
with Mrs Evans to cover Mrs Roy’s absence for the time being.  I am 
sure you will join with me and the rest of the federation staff in 
wishing Mrs Roy a speedy recovery.


Church Visit  Ribble Class will 

be visiting Christ Church in 

Darley next Thursday as part of 

their learning about places of 

worship and what it means to be a 

Christian.  Thank you to those 

parents who have volunteered 

to help out.


And finally…Friday 7th February 2025  We have been invited as a school 
to take part in Green Jumper Day next Friday.  This is to raise money and 

awareness of climate change and we have been asked that all the children 

taking part, donate a £1.  The money that is raised goes towards developing 
and donating free educational games to schools like 
ours.  For more information please follow the link:  
greenjumperday.com Our children can wear any 
item of green clothing (it doesn’t just have to be a 
jumper).


It is Children’s Mental Health Week next week and 
as such, there will be a focus in assemblies and in lessons on this important 
aspect of maintaining a healthy lifestyle. 

Darley Primary School


31st January 2025


14 Jan - Parents 
Evening 4 - 6pm


16 Jan - Parents 
Evening 4 - 6pm


14 Feb - Break up


24 Feb - Training 
Day


25 Feb - Children 
return and Young 
Voices


This half term our whole school topic is: ‘Ancient Civilisations’

Please note a change to our Parent Pop Ins and Sharing Assemblies.  They will be as follows this 
term:  Parent Pop In on the 19th March and Sharing Assembly is on the 3rd April.  Thank you.

http://greenjumperday.com

